
Comments from people signing petition 
for lower density housing 
 

Derek Bowers: 

I have lived on S. Aurora for 2 years and the construction/traffic is 
already becoming an issue. There have been 2 high speed single 
vehicle accidents in this residential area within the past 3 months. 
Construction noise is non-stop 6 sometimes even 7 days a week! 
As a lifetime Olathe resident I support our growing city, but this 
particular growth is obviously just to line Prieb’s already bulging 
pockets. They do not have the community’s best interest at heart. 

 

David Stone: 

As a resident at Parkview Townhomes, which is undergoing ongoing 
construction and development by Prieb, I have witnessed daily 
their significant footprint on the area in terms of large construction 
vehicles zooming in and out, noise and messy roads, among other 
grievances noted in this petition. I fully support this effort to keep 
this developer out. 

 

Cindy Chancey: 

I agree on the over crowding. It's just too much congestion in one 
area. 
 

Matt Madsen: 

I have a great amount of friends and family that live within this area. I visit for pleasure 
and business frequently, and I know firsthand how congested the traffic is in this area. 
 

Steve Gasky: 

Don’t need the traffic 
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Vickie Tiller: 

Parker street cannot handle that much traffic. It is already an unsafe route for kids 
traveling to any of the schools. No sidewalks. Drainage issues and speeding. 
 

Joshua Zars: 

Having overcrowded schools is a major concern and this development will not help 
address the present concern. 
 


